
Our Wondrous World: A Rotating Collection  
of Photographs by Michael Day 

Displayed at Artisans’ Gallery, August 1 – October 31 

 

Michael first visited East Africa in June 
2004; he last visited in July 2009.  The 
warmth of the people, the beautiful 
landscapes, and the richness and diversity 
of its wildlife attract him back again and 
again; his next trip to Kenya is planned for 
June 2013.  
Photos displayed August 1-31, 2012 
Gallery reception Saturday, August 11  
from 3-4pm  

 

 

Michael’s only visit to the Galapagos 
Islands was in May 2010.  Generally, the 
islands are still pristine and the fascinating 
wildlife (sea lions, iguanas, giant tortoises, 
frigatebirds, boobies, albatrosses) unfazed 
by visitors. Michael fully expects to return 
to this enchanting place.  
Photos displayed September 1-29, 2012 
Gallery reception Saturday, September 8  
from 3-4pm 

 

 

Michael’s most recent trip to Egypt was in 
March 2012.  From the villages situated 
along the fertile banks of the River Nile to 
the grandeur of its monuments, Michael 
firmly believes this is the most picturesque 
country he has ever visited.  He hopes to 
return someday. 
Photos displayed October 2-31, 2012 
Gallery reception Saturday, October 6  
from 3-4pm 

 
Artisans’ Gallery is located at 215 South 2nd Street, Laramie Wyoming 
(307) 745-3983 
To see more of Michael’s photographs visit his blog http://michael-day.org  


